
Palm City Art Associates, Inc.

General Membership Meeting March 8, 2023


@ Peter & Julie Cummings Library 1pm


Agenda


Call to Order


Laura Tiano, President, call to order at 1:09   All Board members were present except Diane 
Raymond. Laura welcomed members and guests and Lois Brusko introduced the 5 new 
members since February


President Report


Laura stated that the minutes and financials are present and on the back table

On Feb 8th Paint and Sip we had 16 participants, the next classes coming up are:

March 18th Acrylic class, Paint and Sip April 27th


Committee Reports


•Membership-Lois Brusko report we are now at 88 members


•Venues-

	 Jill Heveron and Nancy Mich - Tuesday April 4 10-10:30 
	 Diane Raymond -March 13, 10-10:30 
	 Bruce Wells-April 5th, 1-3pm 
	 


•Scholarship-Betty Mulholland reported that the recipients have been chosen and she will be 
presenting the checks to them at their school’s awards nights in April.


•Art Show-Joanna Masi announced People’s Choice Award with the most votes to Valerie 
Bonser with runner ups; Jill Heveron, Janet Martin and Gloria Gronowicz

Laura asked for anyone wishing to volunteer for next year and that Joanna will have binder to 
pass along. Next year is our 35th anniversary.


•Laura announce that in lieu of the member responses we will be changing the holiday party 
to March and we need volunteers for that. We will then look into reserving the Library for a 
December open paint social.


New Business


Donna Jutila reported on the responses of the suggestion cards. Most people mentioned 
changing the holiday party date and more social events.


Laura reported PCAA will be helping with a Summer Camp at VCP and asked for volunteers.


Laura reported that the May meeting will be a Paint along after the scholarship recipients 
introductions.


Jim Hodges showed a mosaic for Show and Tell




Announcements


Nancy Mich announced a watercolor convention in Ocala in September. If anyone is interested 
contact her. 
 
Laura asked if anyone had extra storage space for PCAA.


Jennifer Hearn asked for volunteers for the Plein Air Workshop. She also announce the Student 
art show is coming up and the Member art show is in June. Please go to the Martin Arts 
website for more information.


Next month’s demo is April 12, Sally Pearson, watercolor artist


After adjournment, We will have a demonstration by Alice Laputka

Connie Murgolo announced the winner for the 50/50 


Laura Adjourned the meeting at 1:39


Minutes by Donna Jutila, typed by Laura Tiano and sent to Board for review on 3/13/23


